Village of Black River
Planning Board Agenda
Regular Meeting
November 09, 2022
6:30 p.m.

1. Callto order, roll call & welcome

2. Review of agenda

3. Review & approval of the minutes of Octobher 11, 2022
4, Review of correspondence & communications
5. Public comments

6. Village Board comments

7. Report from Code Enforcement office

8. Report from Zoning Board of Appeals Liaison

9. New Business: Subdivision for McEvoy Property
10. Old Business:

11. Comments of Planning Board Members

12. Adjournment

Please contact the Village Office at 773-5721 if you are unable to attend a scheduled Planning
Board meeting.



Viltage of Black River

Planning Board Meeting
Regular Meeting
October 11, 2022
6:30 P.M
Draft

Present- Absent-
Chairman Stafford Board Member Shepard
Board Member Morgia Board Member Leonard
Board Member Hayes
Board Member Shepard
Board Member Bauschke
Also Present-
Scott Kolb
Pat Gaines
Bill Glaspor

Meeting called to order at 6:28p.m.

Motion te accept September 13, 2022 minutes made by Board Member Hayes and seconded
by Board Member Stafford.

Board Members Morgia, Hoering and Bauschke abstained due to their absence from the
May 10, 2022 meeting.

All in favor. Motion was carried.

Correspondence and Communications: None
Village Board Comments: None

Zoning Board of Appeals Report: None
Code Enforcement Report: None

Public Comments:
Scott Kolb-Land Surveyor gave a presentation and provided maps regarding a subdivision of the
Marsha McEvoy - Hadley Drive property.

Bill Glaspor provided a letter of intent regarding the purchase of the McEvoy property.
New Business: None

Ol1d Business: None
Board Comments:

Chairman Stafford asked that a copy of the Code Enforcement checklist for Site Plans be
emailed to the Planning Board members



Village of Black River
Planning Board Meeting
Regular Meeting
October 11, 2022

*Next meeting November 09, 2022

A motion to adjourn at 7:28 p.m. was made by Board Member Morgia and seconded by
Board Member Hoering.
All in favor. The motion was carried.

Respectfully Submitted,
Tarra Benson-
Recording Secretary



